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I am writing in opposition of LD 1847 METRC does not effectively prevent illicit 
sales. METRC brands and products have been seen all over the internet where they do
not belong and where they allegedly are being prevented from ending up. 
There is nation wide coverage of METRC complicity with burner distros in 
California, and whistleblowers from the company itself speaking out on these topics. 
This will not bring positive change to Maine. Please vote Ought Not To Pass / 
OPPOSE LD 1847  


